
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                             

                   

 

P&C Meeting 11 May 7.30pm 

P&C Parent Contributions 
Raffle Drawn 21 May 

 
School Lap-a-thon 1 Jun 

 
P&C Meeting 15 June 7.30pm 

Whole School Disco 25 June 

Fundraiser Information: 

Wise Wine Fundraiser – ongoing  
wisewine.com.au/beaconsfield-primary-school 

 
Pound Coffee Fundraiser 

https://poundcoffeeroastery.com.au/store#!/Beac
onsfield-P&C-Fundraiser/c/107291030 

 

FUTURE 

Term 2, Wk 4 ǀ 11 May 2021 ǀ Beacy Parents  ǀ beacypandc@gmail.com  

  Beacy News! 

FUN TIMES 

What a rollercoaster start to Term 2!  

While the face masks were back again, this year they didn’t prevent 

a fantastic Mother’s Day Stall. Much thanks to all the volunteers; you 

helped 440 children feel special making their Mums and Carer’s feel 

special! We also had some energetic volunteers who have helped 

kick-off the sustainability curriculum with a clean-up of some of the 

school gardens. Can’t wait to see the produce! 

We are very excited to announce that construction of a major portion 

of the side oval playground is being commissioned. Using our 

$20,000 grant from the McGowan Government, and with high hopes 

for a grant award from Fremantle Ports, we have sufficient funds to 

proceed. It is so exciting, and we are so fortunate to benefit from 

these grants and all your fundraising commitment and efforts. 

Also highly anticipated, next week new soccer goals will be installed 

on the bottom oval. Thanks to Mr Andersson for making this happen! 

Who doesn’t love coffee? With thanks to Pound Coffee Roastery, up to 30% of proceeds from coffee 

purchases will go towards the P&C. Please ensure to stay on the Beacy Page to complete your order 

and look forward to enticing and awakening aromas. Orders to be in by Friday 21st May. 

This term we will also be fundraising for more trees around our school grounds. Each class (PP – Yr 6) 

will ‘Run for the Trees’ with our lap-a-thon fundraiser, Tues 1st June from 2 – 3pm. The children 

fundraise based on the number of laps they run, total funds raised by each class are pooled and used 

to purchase a class tree – size commiserate to the amount of class funds raised. Exciting stuff hey! 

And there’s still time to be in our raffle by making your P&C contributions for 2021. All contributions paid 

by 21 May will go in the draw to win a $150 voucher to The Local Hotel, or 1 of 2 cartons from Gage Road 

Brewery, or a brand new Capino Capsule Coffee Machine. Much thanks to The Local Hotel and Gage 

Roads for their generosity. Get in to win – hopefully we can hit 60% of contributions paid. 

Thanks as always for your support Team Beacy – Nicola Bagley, Beacy P&C President 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 

PLAYGROUND DESIGN (email beacypandc@gmail.com for full design) 

   

Pending future fundraising efforts and parent contributions, we are hoping to be able to install the 

Treehouse / Lighthouse connector from the side oval to the Basketball Court in the coming years. We 

are still waiting on final costings however the treehouse is achievable next year if everyone pays their 

parent contributions as only ~$30,000 is required. Go Team Beacy! 

Beacy Parents  ǀ beacypandc@gmail.com  


